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Notice of Public Hearing 

 The Port Authority of Guam will conduct a public hearing on 

February 13, 2008 6:00 p.m. at the Piti Social Hall on matters 

relative to proposed updates to its 1999 Master Plan.  Proposed 

revisions are available for public review on the Port’s website, 

www.portofguam.com under “News and Announcements”. Hard copies 

can also be viewed at the Strategic Planning Division located at 

1026 Cabras Highway, Suite 220, Piti, Guam.  Anyone wishing to 

testify in writing or orally may do so at this hearing.  

Testimonies can also be submitted online to 

comments@portofguam.com.  Please include your name when 

submitting testimonies online.   Deadline to submit comments is 

March 14, 2008, 5:00 p.m. 

 For further information, contact Dot Harris or Herman Paulino 

with Strategic Planning Division at 477-5931 ext. 295 or 276. 

Individuals with disabilities, who may need special 

accommodations, may contact Mr. Simeon Delos Santos, ADA 

Coordinator at 477-5931-4, ext. 430 or 635-1351 (pager.) 
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